
To commemorate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we 
would like to award and give recognition to an 
individual and group that has made an outstanding 
contribution to the Finchampstead Community.

The awards will be presented at:
The Annual Gathering for Parishioners

9th March 2022

Further details and nomination forms will be available from 
the Finchampstead Parish Council Office or on our website:

www.finchampstead-pc.gov.uk 

Parish Office, FBC Centre, Gorse Ride North, Finchampstead RG40 4ES

Tel: 0118 908 8164  clerk@finchampstead-pc.gov.uk


